
 
 
Establishment of an External Independent Review of Educational Provision 
 
“This Council encourages and supports reconciliation in our community; congratulates the 
Integrated Education Fund and the integrated schools movement on being nominated for the 
2020 Nobel Peace Prize; will write to the NI Executive to show our support for the very early 
implementation of the agreement to establish an external, independent review of educational 
provision and the prospect of moving towards a single education system; and will invite a 
representative from the Northern Ireland Council for Integrated Education to join the 
Community Planning Partnership to ensure Belfast is equipped to ensure that education is 
inclusive for all.” 
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Peter McReynolds 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Nuala McAllister  
 
 

(To be debated by the Council) 
 


